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Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

To Whom This May Concern:

As a former neighbor of the Humboldt County Fairgrounds and current resident of Ferndale I support the request to
conduct events involving motorsports and concerts at the Fairgrounds.  There is a longstanding ability and desire to
cooperate with the Fair by neighbors.  Particularly at this time there is a need to support their efforts to stay ahead of
economic difficulties and declining state support.  It is my observation that those opposed to activities purchased or
moved to their homes fully knowing their proximity to the fairgrounds and that from time there would be events that
may be a temporary inconvenience.   They need to pull up their pants, tie their shoes and deal with it!

Sincerely,
Skip Jorgensen
Ferndale
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